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LPSG Update

• Good afternoon everyone! I hope you are safe and doing well. I am currently taking a Statistics test so wish me luck! 

• Before I begin my report, I'd like to mention that although this transition to online classes has been difficult for the 

majority of us students, the support that you all have extended to us has definitely made this situation a bit easier to 

manage.

• Last month our student government wasn't able to host The Market due to the shelter in place, but fortunately, on May 

19th from 1-3 PM in the Student Life Office (RM 1643), we will be having one. Please let your students know about 

this opportunity and remind them to wear a mask and gloves. Although I'm sure we will be providing some as well. 

• Elections for the 2020-2021 Executive Board happened a few weeks ago and the new officers will be sworn in this week 

so you will be meeting them in the Fall. 

• Given that this is my last report as the student government president, I'd like to finish by expressing my gratitude. Thank 

you to every individual here at Las Positas as well as the District Office, who has made this journey worthwhile. I truly 

appreciate all the support, guidance, and knowledge that I've received thus far. Thank you!


